
Monta Vista High School – Senior All Night Party 
21840 McClellan Road, Cupertino, CA  95014-4055 

 

 
 

 
Dear Community Member: 
 
Every year Monta Vista High School sponsors a Senior All Night Party (SANP) for their 
graduating class.  The 2019 SANP will be held on June 7th, 2019.  This special event is 
planned by the parents of the senior class as a final farewell gift to their graduate, which 
offers an alternative drug-free, alcohol-free and safe environment for our students to 
celebrate after years of hard work and study. 
 
The SANP requires an enormous amount of preparation and expenses for this 
memorable event.  To keep the ticket price affordable to the students, we are seeking 
businesses and individuals in the community to help support us by donating a variety of 
merchandise, services or money to the SANP Prizes Committee.  Any donation of 
merchandise or services, such as gift items or gift coupons for free haircuts, nail 
treatments, car washes, etc. will gladly be accepted.  Gift cards in any amount would 
also be much appreciated.  These donations will be used for prizes for carnival and 
casino-style games.  Additionally, a raffle (with gifts valued $50 and over) will be held at 
the end of the night. 
 
Your donation is tax deductible.  To show our gratitude, all donations of $100 or greater 
from businesses received by 1st May 2019 will be acknowledged in the 2019 Graduation 
Program, the local Cupertino Courier newspaper, MVHS parents newsletters, and at the 
SANP. 
 
The non-profit 501(c)(3) Tax ID is:  20-0507857. 
 
For monetary donations, please make checks payable to:  Monta Vista SANP – Prizes 
Committee.  Any donations can be sent to:  Monta Vista SANP – Prizes Committee, 
21840 McClellan Rd., Cupertino, CA 95014. 
 
We would like to thank you for your consideration and please feel free to contact us if 
you have any questions regarding SANP Prize donations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gail Marzolf 
 
2019 SANP Committee Chair 
mvgradparty@gmail.com 
 


